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     OUR PARISH NEWSLETTER 

Community Reconciliation Service 
The Parish Community Reconciliation Service 

will be this afternoon at  3.30 pm.  Fr Rory 
Kelly will also be assisting. 

Thanks  
 To all who have sent Fr Kieran  Christmas Cards 

and gifts, you will understand that it is impossible 
for him to send a thanks to each person individual-

ly so please accept this insertion as his acknowl-
edgment and grateful appreciation to you.   

Offertory Collection 
Sincere thanks for your  generosity  last weekend:   

Offertory  £964.63(Gift Aid £449.25) 
Flowers: £353.25    

 

Christmas Offerings 
 The Christmas offerings at all Masses on Christmas 

Eve and Day go towards Fr Kieran’s financial upkeep.  

New Years Eve Party 
Just a  tickets remaining. £10 per adult. £5 
per Primary School. Available from Parish 

Office.  

 

Cabrini Children’s Society 
At Bishop Kieran’s behest, the money donated towards the 

Crib, will be partially shared with the Cabrini Children’s 
Society and the Knights of the Holy Sepulchre which sup-

ports children and parishes in the Holy Land.  

Mass times 
Please note  the Mass on Thursday is at 9.30 am. There is 

no Mass here on Friday.  

Marguerite Dicker R.I.P. 
Her Requiem service is on Monday 30th December at 11.30  

Special Thanks 
Special thanks to “Colour Leaf” from Westway, for kindly 
producing and installing the huge advertising poster, hang-
ing on the squash court,  for all the  times of the Christmas 
Masses. Thanks also to Mr Electric  (Mark Ryland) and com-
pany, for their help in installing all the Christmas lights and 
trees both inside and outside the church. Both companies 
offered their work  and time as a free gift to the parish.  

  Parish Statistics 2013  
 
Number of Baptisms:   77 
Number of Marriages:     25 
Number of First Communions : 45 
Number of Confirmations:  21 
Number received into the Church  1 
Number of Deaths:   20  

R.I.P.  Please remember Mary Brooker who died this week 

Please don’t forget the Children’s Christmas Eve rehearsals at 
11:30am this Sunday.  We would also be grateful for volunteers 

to move the altar. 



THIS WEEK—SERVICES, MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS 

Sunday 22nd Fourth Sunday of Advent Year A 

9:00am Mass   Michael Jennings RIP (Bridie & family) 

10:30am Mass  Andrew Koh RIP (Ursula) 

5:15pm Mass   People of the Parish 

Monday 23rd Mass for 23 December 

10:00am Mass Kathleen Lyons R.I.P. ( E & E Kelly) 

CHRISTMAS EVE Mass for 24 December 

10:00am Mass 
6:00pm Mass 
9:00pm Mass 
12 Midnight: Mass 

NO MASS 
People of the Parish 

Peggy O’Sullivan RIP (T Knight) 
Noel & Bernadette Kinsella RIP (J Watts) 

CHRISTMAS DAY The Nativity of our Lord Jesus Christ 

9:00am Mass 
10:30am Mass 

Eddie Rowen RIP ( family) 
Carmel Bradley RIP (A Farrell) 

Thursday 26th St Stephen 

9:30am Mass Mary Tanner R.I.P. ( J Mullen) 

Friday 27th St John 

10:00am Mass NO MASS 

Saturday  28th The Holy Innocents 

10:00am Mass Margaret Sore RIP (family) 

Sunday 29th The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary and Joseph 

9:00am Mass   People of the Parish 

10:30am Mass  James Barrow RIP (C Barrow) 

5:15pm Mass   Johnny McCarney RIP (P&T Henley) 

CONTACTS 
Parish Office: 
Leila Merrett ( Mondays & Wednesdays : 
9.30 am - 12.30 pm) 
info@sacred-heart.co.uk 
01883 343241 
 
Baptism Preparation: 
John Baron 0208 763 2144 
 
Holy Communion: 
Anne-Marie Young 07949 938984 
fhc.sacredheart@gmail.com 
 
Confirmation: 
Allison Pullin 01883 382506 
al.pullin@ntlworld.com 
 
Marriage Preparation: 
(6 months notice required) - Fr Kieran 
 
Journey of Faith (RCIA): 
Peter Lovat 01883 345749 
peter_lovat@yahoo.com  
 
Chair of Liturgy Group: 
Eliz Woods  
elizabeth.wood11@btinternet.com 
 
Centenary Hall Hire: 
Tara O’Sullivan 
07724 613407 
thecenthall@gmail.com 
 
Maintenance & Fixtures: 
Gareth Till: 07966 777769 
 
Safeguarding:  
Dee Hall and Jacqui Voorbach 
e-mail: safeguarding@sacred-heart.co.uk 
 
Gift Aid: 
Peter Kelly 01883  330684 
peterf_kelly@o2.co.uk 
 
Parish Youth Club:  
(First Friday during school term. 7pm) 
Veronique Wood 
youthclubsacredheart@gmail.com 
 
Chair of Parish Finance:  
Rayon Brown - raybrown2006@aol.com 
 
St. Francis  Primary School: 
Acting Headteacher: - Mrs Patricia Burke  
 01883 342005 

Father Kieran & the Office would like to 

wish you all a very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year! 
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